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February 19, 1947

Mr, Joseph W. Brauner
23 Howard Avenue
Williamsville, 21, New York

Dear Mr, Brauner:
Many thanks for your letter and interest of
February 19, 1947, This letter l1ls a verifiecation
of your report, Your program log listed was correct,
We plan to go on the air February 25 but
until then, we will be testing from 1 a.m. to 6 a.m.
every morning, If you should hear us agein, we would
appreciate another letter,
Thanks again for your letter,

Very truly yours, ;

oe W. Gilchrist,
Chief Engineer



